
Shortly after purchasing a very nice computer monitor on Craigslist, I broke it. After an exhaustive Google search and calling many 
repair shops, I discovered that there is NO WAY to have a monitor screen fixed. I wanted to fix it was ready to pay a local repair 
shop to do it, but the manufacturers just do not make the parts. 

As such, that gorgeous 32-inch curved high-definition monitor went to the landfill instead of my desk. What a waste!

Please pass HB 2698!
Thank you!


